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To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          Response to the request
 
Hello,
 
I am writing this email to share my opinion about English language assessment exams. Regarding OET exam my
opinion is if someone fails in one subtest they should be allowed to retry only that subtest rather than sitting the
whole exam. For IELTS the overall band score 7.0 and any one of the individual band could be 6.5 and the rest
three at least 7.0.
 
Kind regards 
Afroza Haque




